
 

 

 

 

November 11, 2021 
 

 

  

Subject: IMPORTANT UPDATE: UL LISTED MAGLOCKS (1200 LB models) 
 

To better serve you, we are transitioning BEA's 1200 LB models of the UL LISTED 
MAGLOCK and UL LISTED MAGLOCK WITH DS product families to comply with 
the International Building Code (IBC) requirements and to expand the scope of 
application.  
 

Under Chapter 10, Means of Egress, the IBC requires electrified hardware to be 
UL 294 listed. Relevant applications include exit doors using a sensor or a switch 
in the door-mounted hardware to release the locking device – as well as particular 
units in healthcare facilities.  
 

BEA's new 1200 LB MAGLOCKS will be listed under 'Burglary-resistant 
Electromagnetic Locks' and 'Access Control Unit Accessory.'  The label on the 
new 1200 LB MAGLOCKS will include this language. Please see the image below 
for reference.  

 

 

 

We will be transitioning to the new 1200 LB models upon the exhaustion of our 
current stock with availability in February 2022. The product update applies to the 
following part numbers:  

• 10MAGLOCK1UL 
• 10MAGLOCK5UL 
• 10MAGLOCK1ULDS 
• 10MAGLOCK5ULDS 

 



For warranty returns, BEA will substitute with the new model. 
 

Please note we are also in the process of listing our 600 LB models of the UL 
LISTED MAGLOCK and UL LISTED MAGLOCK WITH DS product families. We 
will communicate the transition when available. 
 

Get in touch with your BEA sales representative directly with any questions. You 
can also contact Customer Service by emailing orders-us@BEAsensors.com or 
by phone at 1-800-523-2462.  
 
  
 

Sincerely, 
  

BEA 
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